
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 12 July 2022 15:25 
To: Planning 
Subject: Dartmouth Park tree planning applications List 691. 12/7/22 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
List 691 
2022/2399/P.  Camlins’s of Shrewsbury’s Landscape Management Plan for 
HNCC. 
I support Camlins’s Landscape Management Plan,  as I did the earlier 
versions.  Also the vital 24 month proposed maintenance of their 
plantings.  They give details of their tree plantings, including the Courtyard 
Liriodendron (Tulip tree), the hybrid elm (Ulmus lutece) to replace the felled 
Plane, the Liquidambar styraciflua (Sweet Gum) at the bottom of  Bertram 
Street and those at the rear community garden of the Pentad in Winscombe 
Street.  Other examples are 266 Privet hedging plants and various shrubs and 
herbaceous plants such as Clematis, Hydrangea, Jasmine, Lavender, 
Philadelphus and Carex. 
I also support the  green roof planting and maintenance and also the more 
recent additions of Swift, Robin, bat bricks and invertebrate boxes to 
encourage various fauna into the Community. 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 
 
 


